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23rd January 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Tuesday 11th February, Classes 1 and 2 will be visiting William’s Den as part of our ‘Go Outdoors’ topic.  

During the day we will be carrying out activities such as investigating Minibeasts and building habitats in 

the outdoor area. As we will be working outside, please come to school in appropriate clothing for the 

outdoors, including a coat and suitable footwear. We will leave school at approximately 9.15am and will 

return to school before 3.15pm.  

 

The cost of the trip has been subsidised from a very kind donation from Friends of North Duffield. 

However, we would be grateful if you could provide a voluntary contribution of £10.00 by Monday 4th 

February via ParentPay, if we don’t have enough contributions we may have to cancel the trip. By paying on 

ParentPay you are consenting to your child taking part in the trip. 

 

We will have a packed lunch at William’s Den at lunchtime.  As part of the Universal Infant Free School 

Meal provision, school is able to provide a free packed lunch for children; please could you state your 

choice of sandwich filling: cheese, tuna or ham in the notes section on Parentpay by Monday 4th February 

2020. No orders for sandwiches can be taken after this date. If you would like to bring your own packed 

lunch, please also state this on ParentPay and ensure that your child’s lunch and drinks are in disposable 

packaging - named carrier bags work well, so that we don’t need to carry bags and boxes around all day.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs de Bethel and Miss Williams 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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